From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 27/03/2025 3:05:38 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
27/03/2025

MR Darren Clarkin
9-9S8T
freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/1827 - 11 Loch Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

To: Northern Beaches Council Planning & Development

From: Darren & Kylie Clarkin 9 Loch Street

Date: 27/3/2025

Subject: 11 Loch Street DA 2024/1827 Process to Manage Objections

We are writing to you to get some clarity on the process for the DA 2024/1827 at 11 Loch
Street to understand the process to engage us for discussion.

As you know, we have submitted concerns from 9 Loch Street on February 5th 2025 (via Bill
Tulloch at DA Objections PTY) around the initial plans submitted to council. We have not
heard anything since that submission and wanted to understand the process form here to
work through the serious concerns we have documented.

We also see that there have been amended plans submitted by 11 Loch Street and wanted to
formally request if we need to object to those plans that have been recently submitted or
should we wait for council to engage us on the initial set of concerns. At first glance, the
recently submitted plans do little if anything to address our concerns previously submitted.

Thanks in advance and we look forward to your advice on this matter.
Regards,
Darren & Kylie Clarkin

9 Loch Street
+61477880321





